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March 2, 1998 

Blanca Bayo 

Division of Records and Reporting 

Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Dear Ms. Bayo, 
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FPSC - Records/ReportlnQ 

I respectfully request to be put on the mailing list of docket 

no. 971663-WS as an interested party.I would also like at this 
time to request the P blic Service Commissions rules, policy 
and procedure on used and useful calculations for a water and 

wastewater utility. 

The staff recommendation for docket #950387-5U is due either 

at the March or April agenda conference. I am already on this 

mailing list but would like to go on record at this time to 
state that the customers of this utility would like another 

hearing on this docket and that it be held in our service area. 

Thank you in advance for your attention to these matters. I 

hope to hear from the Division of Records and Reporting as 

soon as possible. 

Respectfully, 

I / 
Cheryl Walla 
1750 Dockway Drive 

N. Ft. Myers, Florida 33903 
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